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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

02/02/2023  11:00:572022/0706/P OBJ Pearce We feel that the proposed increase in 'terraces and balconies' to all levels from basement to third floor on the 

rear elevation will of course impact neighbours in terms of privacy and overlooking and increased noise during 

the summer months and is rather overloaded and excessive in design.

However we do support the renovation and improvement of this building and do feel that the proposal appears 

to be of good design and quality and will very much enhance the area.
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